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Music News – Issue 17 

Fiona Coleman – fcole7@eq.edu.au   
 

Our Instrumental and Choral children 

performed last Wednesday night in our 

last formal performance for the year.  It 

was great to see most members of these 

groups turn up and perform at their best.  

You once again performed amazingly and we 

are very proud of your success and 

progress from the beginning of the year.  

Well done to you all!! ☺  Thank you to all 

you wonderful parents who support your 

children in their musical journey and 

supporting our program in attending various 

events.  We greatly appreciate you!! 😊   

 

INSTRUMENTAL RECRUITING 2022 

Testing for our potential students 

happened last week.  Information Evening 

is on Wednesday, 9th November at 5pm in 

TCBC Conference room to find out further 

information and help you make your 

decision and accept your offer.   We look 

forward to seeing our new 2023 Recruits 

attend the evening.  If you can’t make it, 

you need to email or phone to let us know. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date Claimer 

WHAT’S ON – TERM 3 

Week 6 

Wednesday, 

9th 

November 

Instrumental Recruiting 

Information Session – TCBC – 

5.30pm 

Week 6 

Friday, 11th  

November 

Remembrance Day – Choir 

10.30am TCBC 

Week 8 

Friday 25th 

November 

Collection of all Loan 

Instruments 

Week 10 

Tuesday, 6th 

December 

Year 6 Graduation Year 6 

Students 

 

 

BAND KARATE/ BAND NINJA 

How are you tracking?  

 

Strings – Carla Mulligan -   

cjmul1@eq.edu.au 

Tuesday 9.30am – 11.00am  

     Thursday 7.50am – 3.00pm  

 

Well done to all students for putting on an 

amazing and very musical performance at 

the recent concert. I am continually 

impressed by the enthusiasm, dedication 

and passion for music by the students.  

 

Assessment will be taking place for all 

Beginner and Continuing students in Week 

6/7.  

 

 

 

 

mailto:fcole7@eq.edu.au
mailto:cjmul1@eq.edu.au


 

(07) 4799 1333             
 

String Orchestra 

Carla Mulligan 

 

Rehearsals are still on Thursday morning 

after the concert.   

 

Brass – Kelly Clarke-Flesser -  

kclar205@eq.edu.au  

Tuesday 11.00am – 3.00pm  

Most of our Beginner and Continuing brass 

students attended and participated in the 

final music concert for the year on 

Wednesday night.  You did a great job!!  

Keep practising your scales and working 

through the method book and Band Karate 

songs checklist to collect at least one more 

belt this term. Assessment is in Week 6/7. 

·       Work hard, be organised, attend lessons 

with a focussed attitude and let’s see what 

you can achieve by the end of 2022! 

Woodwind – Tina Greenfield 

tgree255@eq.edu.au 

Monday 9.00am – 3.00pm  

 

CONGRATULATIONS to those of you who 

have completed your assessments. Week 7 

is the last week that students will be 

getting assessed. Students’ last lessons will 

be in Week 8. School instruments will be 

collected in Week 8 after their last 

lesson/rehearsal. 

 

Senior Concert Band 

Monday 7.40am 

 

Senior Concert Band is still continuing 

after the concert.  We will be looking at 

some new pieces to have an awesome finish 

to a great year. 

Junior Concert Band 

Monday Second Break 1.10pm 

 

As above 

 

 

Whole School Choir   

Fiona Coleman 
 

The next performance is on Friday, 11th 

November for Remembrance Day.  You are 

more than welcome to attend TCBC at 

10.30am.  There will be no more choir for 

the year as I’m on leave.  

 

Percussion – Ian Brunskill -  

ibrun2@eq.edu.au   

Friday 11.00am – 3.00pm 
 

Congratulations to the percussion ensemble 

who performed at the Performance Gala.  

You did an amazing job.  I look forward to 

hearing you playing for end of year 

assessment.    

 
 

Go for Green – To 

assist with practice! 
THE IMPORTANCE OF PRACTISE 

 

GO FOR GREEN - Recognition of 

Practice and Great Work 

 

 

Music Shirts, Folders/Music, 

School Instruments/Fees 
 

All instruments will be collected by Friday, 

25th November (End of Week 8) for 
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repairs and cleaning and to get ready for 

our 2023 Instrumentalists.   

 

If you are a Beginner and continuing into 

2023, you need to purchase your own 

instrument.  If you need further 

information on this, please contact your 

child’s instrumental teacher or myself.   

 

If your child has outgrown their 

instrument or looking at upgrading, you are 

more than welcome to advertise the 

instrument through this school newsletter.  

We always have parents looking for good 

quality secondhand instruments.  Please 

contact me fcole7@eq.edu.au with any 

information you would like published for 

the next newsletter. Please send 

information, including instrument type, 

brand, size, contact details and your asking 

price and I will publish in next newsletter. 

 

INSTRUMENTS FOR SALE 

 
¼ VIOLIN 
Contact Name: Cassandra 
Contact Number: 0402 168 863 
Instrument: Violin with bow, case, rosin 
Brand: Vivo 
Size: ¼ size 
Asking Price: $160 

 
½ VIOLIN 
Contact Name: Nina 
Contact Number: 0419 751 638 
Instrument: ½ size violin 
Size: ½ size 
Asking Price: $80 

 
VIOLA 
Contact Name: Natasha 
Contact Number: 0418 406 145 
Instrument: Viola 
Asking Price: $75 

 
½ VIOLA 
Contact Name: Kaye 
Contact Number: 0421 543 101 
Instrument: Viola with bow, case, rosin (no 
shoulder rest) 
Brand: Enrico 
Size: ½ size / 13 inches 
Book: String Basics 
Asking Price: $150 

 

Keep a look out on FB Marketplace 
 

 

Musically Yours,  

 

Fiona Coleman 

 

Great music is that which penetrates 

the ear with facility and leaves the 

memory with difficulty.  Magical music 

never leaves the memory.  ~ Sir Thomas 

Beecham 
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